
 

November 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your feedback is always highly valued, and I would like to thank all those who responded to our survey 

in June. The results (attached) show an overall good level of satisfaction with the school, although we 

need to be cautious in drawing conclusions owing to the low number of responses. 

If you have any comments on these results, or want to provide any other feedback, the governors 

would be pleased to hear from you. Either leave a note in the governors’ pigeon hole by reception or 

email to governors@kewriverside.sch.richmond.uk.  

One topic that has rated less well in recent years is familiarity with the School Development Plan 

(SDP). The SDP sets out the strategic direction of the school over the next 3 years, as agreed by 

Darren and his leadership team in conjunction with the governors. It is therefore extremely 

important and I hope that the updates on the SDP in the Weekly Bulletin have helped you 

understand the actions being taken as we strive to continually improve as a school under the four 

headings: 

 The school’s identity  

 Raising standards across the curriculum 

 Communication with school stakeholders 

 Development of staff. 

The school’s identity is reflected in our vision which you helped us refresh earlier in the year, and 

which we are now working to embed within everyday life at the school. 

The SDP is closely linked to the Self Evaluation Form (SEF) which you will find on the website under 

‘Our School’. The SEF identifies the areas of strength and those needing further development, which 

are then reflected in the SDP. 

On a personal note, I am sure you all share my excitement in looking forward to the usual wonderful 

programme of Christmas events at the school, especially those put on by the children. I hope to 

meet some of you then. 

With best wishes, 

 

Stephen Hyams 

Chair of the Governing Body 

  



Kew Riverside Primary School: 2018 Parents & Carers Survey 
 

We set out below the results of the 2018 Survey, based on the 21 responses received. 

The survey questions are the same as those used in 2017; firstly key questions Ofsted monitor and 

then questions we asked in 2017. 

 

 

 

Finally you were asked whether you would recommend KRPS to another parent or carer; about 95% 

of respondents gave the school a rating of 7 and above (out of 10). 
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My child is happy at Kew Riverside

My child feels safe at Kew Riverside

My child is well looked after at Kew Riverside

My child makes good progress at Kew Riverside

My child is taught well at Kew Riverside

Kew Riverside helps me support my child with their home learning

Kew Riverside makes sure its pupils are well behaved

Kew Riverside deals effectively with bullying

Kew Riverside is well led and managed

Kew Riverside responds well to any concerns I raise

I receive valuable information from Kew Riverside about my child's progress

Key questions

Agree Strongly Agree Neither Agree nor Disagree Disagree Disagree Strongly
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Kew Riverside encourages independence and prepares my child for the next

stage (moving up from Reception to Year 1, Year 6 to Secondary School)

My child enjoys lunchtime at Kew Riverside:  Food

My child enjoys lunchtime at Kew Riverside: Hall

My child enjoys lunchtime at Kew Riverside: Playground

There is a good range of extracurricular activities

The School Governing Body is proactive in their role in supporting the School

leadership and monitoring standards

Kew Riverside communicates well with parents through the website and

weekly bulletins and the PTA Facebook page

Kew Riverside makes me feel welcome

Kew Riverside encourages me to take an active part in wider School Life

I am familiar with the School Development Plan

I am happy with the Social Events the PTA has been organising

I would like to know more about what the Governors do at Kew Riverside

Trend questions

Agree Strongly Agree Neither Agree nor Disagree Disagree Disagree Strongly


